
NOV 0 4 1985 

v/6uke Power Company 
ATTN: Mr. H. B. Tucker, Vice President 

Nuclear Production Department 
422 South Church Street 
Charlotte, NC 28242 

Gentlemen: 

SUBJECT: CORPORATE CRISIS MANAGEMENT PLAN 
DOCKET NOS. 50-369, 50-370, 50-270, 50-269, 50-287, 50-413, AND 50-414 

We have completed our review of Revision 16 of the Duke Power Corporate Crisis 
Management Plan dated August 30, 1985.  

Our review indicates that your Corporate Crisis Management Plan continues to meet 
the planning standards of 10 CFR 50.47(b) and the requirements of Appendix E of 
10 CFR 50.  

Please be reminded that 10 CFR 50.54(q) requires NRC approval of any changes to 
your plan which may decrease the effectiveness of the plan. However, if your 
safety review indicates no decrease in emergency preparedness, then changes can 
be made without NRC approval. In all cases, you should furnish copies of each 
change to the NRC in accordance with 10 CFR 50.54(q). Also, any changes. to the 
Emergency Plan Implementing Procedures should be made in accordance with the 
requirements of 10 CFR 50, Appendix E, Section V (Implementing Procedures).  

Should you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact 
Ms. M. Poston-Brown at (404) 221-4717.  

Sincerely, 

Virgil L. Brownlee, Chief 
Reactor Projects Branch 2 
Division of Reactor Projects 

cc: '4. L. Dick, Vice President 
Construction, Catawba 

/J. W. Hampton, Station Manager, 
Catawba 

. L. McConnell, Station Manager, 
McGuire 

. Tuckman, Station Manager, 
Oconee 

bcc: (See page 2) 
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bcc: Document Control Desk 
JAi4JRC Resident Inspectors 

State of North Carolina 
State of South Carolina 
EP Section File 
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